
Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! As part of our commitment to promoting sustainable 

living, we would like to remind you of a few eco-conscious behaviors that can contribute to a 

healthier environment for everyone. 

Energy Conservation 

• Remember to turn off lights and unplug devices when not in use. 

• Consider using energy-efficient appliances and light bulbs. 

Water Usage 

• Please be mindful of your water consumption; small changes can make a big difference. 

• Fix any leaks promptly to prevent water waste. 

Waste Management 

• Utilize recycling bins for paper, plastic, and glass. 

• Avoid single-use plastics and opt for reusable bags and containers. 

Thank you for doing your part in making our community more sustainable. If you have any 

questions or suggestions, feel free to reach out! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Property Management Company] 


